From: Paulette Sudlow - EMNZ <admin@emnz.co.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 14 March 2018 1:10 p.m.
To: Mailroom Mailbox
Subject: LTP Submission

Proposed bus route Stopping bus route 150.

| have a teenage son who attends Shirley Boys High School who has no other option to get home from school most days
of the week other than bus 150. Should this bus route stop he has no other option but to walk from Burwood hospital
which is 3.5k walk to get to our place off Dunlops Road.

Surely with the completion of Prestons Park bring and additional 2000 houses the bus could go through both Prestons
Park and Prestons, there would be a mass of people wanting service in the area.

Please consider the total number of houses between these two subdivisions in the future to keep this service on. |
would happily pay etc so my son can bus home when | am working.

Regards

Paulette Sudlow

Office Manager
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